
Notice is hereby given that a majority of 
the members of the Common Council 
and various committees of the City of 
Monroe may be present at a ground-
breaking ceremony on Monday, April 24,
2017 at 7:30 am for Fitness Nutrition 
Center at their new location next to 
Super 8 in Monroe, WI.

No official city business will be acted 
upon.

This notice is issued pursuant to the 
Wisconsin Open Meetings Law.  


